## Glassboro Public Schools



## **MEMO**

To: Dr. Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer

Date: August 8, 2016

Re: Action Item

August 24, 2016 Board Meeting

Recommend Board approval of Vincent Runfulo to serve as a volunteer School Counselor at the Intermediate School for the 2016-2017 school year.

Vincent has his Masters in School Counseling from Rowan University and completed his Clinical Practice with Dave Davenport. He was a volunteer at the Intermediate School during the 2015-2016 school year and worked directly with guidance on counseling students and parents, preparing for state testing and other various responsibilities.